
Jim Hammerschmidt Co-Authors Article 
on Independent Contractors for 
Maryland Bar Journal
Jim Hammerschmidt co-wrote an article that appeared in the Nov.-Dec. 2013 edition of 
the Maryland Bar Journal that was devoted to Labor & Employment Law. The piece, 
entitled “Employee or Independent Contractor? Historical Perspective, Current Risks 
and Practical Tips,” provided a comprehensive overview of the question posed in the 
title—and covered a wide range of employment issues, legal traps and best practices 
having to do with distinguishing an employee from an independent contractor.

The article, “Employee or Independent Contractor? Historical Perspective, Current Risks and Practical 
Tips,” can be found on our Publications page.
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